Howdy! February 2023

The COVID-19 pandemic brought many challenges to the nonprofit sector halting volunteer programs and
stretching the capacity of agencies serving critical needs. In 2021 the TVMC planning committee charted
new waters hosting a completely virtual conference for the first time in over 30 years.

What started out as a humble regional conference for North Texas volunteer managers has grown into a
global conference supporting volunteer managers from all 50 states and reaching the volunteer
management sector around the globe. Our attendance hit a record-breaking registration of 500 for both
2021 and 2022.

To best serve this immense growth we will not be hosting TVMC in 2023.

We will use this year to strategically plan for how to best support the growth of this conference to continue
to bring our audience relevant topics, expert speakers, and opportunities to meet in-person to network
with volunteer managers in your region. This year of strategic planning will provide us the opportunity to
explore new partnerships, connect with future speakers, and build deeper relationships with volunteer
management professional groups.

We look forward to providing additional updates on the TVMC social media accounts and emailing list.

We will be sharing alternative resources for professional development throughout this year. Email
conference@volnow.org if you are interested in how to use your skills and passion for volunteerism to be a
part of the planning committee for 2024.

As they say... everything is bigger in Texas!

Thank you for your support,

Rebecca Hand, 2022 Texas Volunteer Management Conference Chair
Meghan Delaney, VolunteerNow, Director of Community Engagement



